
NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS 
£ NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT 

OIL CONSERVATION DIVISION 
2040 South Pacheco Street 

Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505 
(505) 827-7131 

March 31,2000 

Raptor Resources, Inc. 
901 Rio Grande 
Austin, Texas 78701 

Attention: Bill R. Keathly 

Regulatory Agent 

Re: Administrative Order NSL-2723-E (SD) 

Dear Mr. Keathly: 

At the request of Raptor Resources, Inc., by letter dated March 29, 2000, Division 
Administrative Order NSL-2723-E (SD), dated October 8, 1999, which order authorized the 
inclusion of the Raptor Resources, Inc.'s State "A" A/C-l Well No. 92 (API No. 30-025-09137), 
located at an unorthodox gas well location 660 feet from the North and West lines (Unit D) of 
Section 11, Township 23 South, Range 36 East, NMPM, Lea County, New Mexico, into its existing 
non-standard 480-acre gas spacing and proration unit ("GPU") for the Jalmat Gas Pool comprising 
the N/2 and SW/4 of Section 11 {established by Division Order No. R-9073, dated December 14, 
1989 [Paragraph No. (10) of Exhibit "A"]}, is hereby rescinded. 

Sincerely, 

LW/MES/kv 

cc: New Mexico Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 
New Mexico State Land Office - Santa Fe 
William F. Carr, Legal Counsel for Raptor Resources, Inc. - Santa Fe 
File: NSL-2723 

NSL-2723-A 
NSL-2723-B 
NSL-2723-C 
NSL-2723-D (SD) 



RAPTOR RESOURCES, INC. 
901 Rio Grande Austin, Texas 78701 (512)478-4427 

March 29,2000 

Mr. Michael Stogner 
New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
2040 Pacheo 
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87504 

RE: Cancellation of Administrative Order NSL-2723-E (SD) 
Jalmat, Tansil Yts 7 Rvrs (Pro Gas) 
660'FNL and 660'FWL 
Section 11,T23S,R36E(D) 
Lea County, New Mexico 

Dear Mr. Stogner, 

Raptor Resources, Inc. respectfully requests the cancellation of Administrative Order NSL-2723-E (SD) as 
it relates to their State "A" A/C 1 Well No. 92 located in the NW/4 NW/4 Unit D, of Section 11. Raptor 
has decided not to recomplete mis well in the Jalmat Gas pool at the present time or in the near future. 

If you have any questions or require any further information, please contact me at (915) 697-1609 or e-mail 
me at BRKeathlv@iuno.com. 

Sincerely, 

Bill R. Keathly / 
Regulatory Agent for Raptor Resources 

Cc: Oil Conservation Division - Hobbs 

MAR 3 1 2000 


